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This bill appears to negate two protective sections of our state constitution.  I wish for 

all Oregonians to continue to enjoy the safety to be found in keeping our property 

taxes administered by our local governing bodies.  We do NOT need a state property 

tax.  Please!  Get creative and let our state be an example of living simply for the 

benefit of our citizens, not the perceived needs by a bureaucracy removed from local 

needs.  My property should not be valued and taxed by an administration that doesn't 

even own property here.  And since I am talking about taxes/funding let us get 

creative with schooling and stop funneling $$ to schools to promote ideology that the 

common-sense majority do not agree with.  Please DO NOT create a state property 

tax in Oregon.  


